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SENATE RESOLUTION:  The LMC Academic Senate requests that the CCCCD governing board consider making exceptions to its decision to fully support AB1887 by denying all funding to any CCCCD student or employee who wishes to travel and stay in a state that has passed anti-gay legislation.  

Given that AB1887 applies only to direct state employees, and does not actually require California community colleges to abide by this travel funding restriction, and given that important equity conferences, including this year’s NCORE conference, are often held in restricted states, and given that many HBCU’s are also located in restricted states, the governing board’s decision has reduced our ability to send students and employees to conferences and meetings that promote equity in education, and has decimated our very popular and successful HBCU tours. 

 This board policy has been harmful to our drive to create more student equity in our district. Therefore, be it resolved that we, the members of the LMC Academic Senate, request that the CCCCD governing board partly reverse its earlier decision on AB 1887 and allow district and college funding for student and employee travel to restricted states when such travel is clearly for the purpose of promoting student equity.  



